

THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

COUNCILMEMBER JENNIFER CAMPBELL

SECOND DISTRICT

Michael Trimble
Executive Director
Gaslamp Quarter Association
614 Fifth Avenue, Suite E
San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Mr. Trimble,

I am reaching out to add my voice to the long list of individuals and groups supporting the Gaslamp Promenade. The opportunity for San Diego to create its own great public space, like Times Square in New York, 3rd Street Promenade in Santa Monica and Denver's 16th Street Mall, is an idea long overdue.

Walkable pedestrian spaces help local businesses, creates a stronger sense of community and makes our streets safer. I look forward to the Gaslamp Promenade becoming an example that both puts our city at the forefront of urban planning and of what we can do in other neighborhoods around San Diego moving forward.

amplellom

Respectfully,

Jennifer Campbell, MD

Councilmember, District 2